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Thank you for your further letter of 16 May on behalf of the Worcestershire ME
Support Group regarding continuing concerns about the lack of vehicular
access to the Medical Assessment Centre (MEC) at Vine House in Worcester.

| can now confirm that the guard on site does allow access to customers’ cars

attending the MEC, with the proviso that they can only drop off and that there

is no parking, this then will leave the customer approx 20 feet to walk to enter
the MEC.

| hope this is helpful to the ME Support Group.

With best wishes,

.

Mark Hoban MP
Minister for Employment



